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Part VIII Planning Application for the proposed Hurling Wall and Crèche Extension at 

Willie Pearse Park, Crumlin, Dublin 12, (Plan Ref No. 2391/19). 
 

 
 

Parks and Landscape Services lodged a Part VIII planning application concerning the 

proposed works described above. The project will comprise of: 

 

The demolition of the existing Dublin City Council depot building and yards and the 
construction of a new floodlit hurling practice pitch, enclosed by a hurling wall, fence 
and ball stop netting. 
The construction of a new single storey crèche adjacent to the Crumlin Childcare 
Centre with a fenced garden enclosure onto Willie Pearse Park, Windmill Road, 
Crumlin, Dublin 12. 

 

Plans and particulars of the proposed development were available for inspection or could be 

purchased from 1st March 2019. Submissions or observations in relation to the proposed 

plan were also invited and the deadline for receipt of these was 4.30pm on Monday 15th April 

2019. 

 

Following the passing of the above deadline, no observations were received in relation to the 

application. 

As approval of a Part VIII application is a reserved function of the City Council, it is now our 
intention to bring the proposal to the June City Council Meeting for formal approval, therefore 
the South Central Area Committee is being updated in respect of this Part 8. 
 

 

 

Sean Redmond 

Executive Parks Superintendent 

Tel. 222 3435 


